
 
 
 
 

August Board Report – Financial Talking Points 
 

We haven’t closed the 2018-19 school year, but we’re close to our budgeted projection for the beginning fund 
balance for 2019-20 with $4,343,544.  Our budgeted beginning balance was $4,400,000.  We may end up with 
the budgeted balance as we post the accrued property taxes. 
 


